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	Text1: My greatest concern is the increase in traffic flow: particular in turning onto Dartmouth Road from Wardour Street and the increase in thru traffic on Shore Drive and Wardour Street.
	Text2: Bedford is fairly crowded already with only one major artery going North and South (Bedford Highway), I don't really see any potential upside in bringing 100 more units to this particular area.
	Text3: Single family homes that fit in aesthetically with the existing neighbourhood.  
	Text4: The Ft. Sackville area is known for its rich history and character homes.  Multi-unit dwellings such as these are completely out of character with the rest of the neighbourhood.  It is an area that sees many pedestrians, runners, dog walkers, and an increasing number of children.  With the exception of Shore Drive there are no sidewalks.  An increase in traffic flow poses a hazard to those that take advantage of our quiet area on a daily basis.
	Text5: Yes
	Text6: 


